
Morning Announcements 

                                               Tuesday, May 22, 2018    
  

1. Congrats to the boys track and field team for winning the regional championship 
last night at Abbotsford. The boys and girls teams are sending 29 individual and 
relay teams on to the sectional meet Thursday. Top four in each event will move 
on to the state meet. 

2. The fitness center will be closed after school on Thursday 
3. The Football sign up meeting will be held at 11:15 in the HS Collaboration lab 

this Friday the 25th with the head coach, Coach Campbell. The meeting is for 
anyone who plans to be a part of the upcoming season and anyone thinking 
about joining to go over important information for the summer. 

4. Seniors need to have all materials returned to the library by TODAY.  All other 
students need to have their materials returned by Friday, May 25th. If any 
Freshmen, Sophomores, or Juniors are interested in checking books out for the 
summer they need to talk to Mrs. Robisch or send her an email by May 31st. 

5. Senior Chromebooks will be collected on Wednesday.  Please make sure that 
the Chromebook is charged, has a cord, and comes back with a case  

6. The Rib Lake Education Association will be offering scholarships to students 
interested in attending a summer camp.  If interested in applying, please pick up 
an application from Mrs. Schultz.  Return completed applications by Friday, May 
25th. 

7. There is a student led faith club meeting every Thursday at 7:15 am in Mrs 
Giese’s room. All are welcome! 

8. Friday, May 25 is the last day for the fitness room to be open before or after 
school. 

9. There are 2 yearbooks left for sale.  See Ms. La Savage if interested.  First 
come, first served with money in hand.  

10. Please check the Lost & Found closet in the office for your missing items before 
the end of the year. 
 

 

           Lunch 

Chicken nuggets 

Mashed potatoes & gravy 

Corn 

The Garden Spot 
Tropical Fruit 
Applesauce 

Bread 
 


